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Friday 8th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Letter of Introduction 

 

I write to introduce myself as the new Interim Headteacher at Kinver High School. 

Having worked within the Invictus Trust for several years, I feel both excited and 

privileged to be leading a school which has so much undoubted potential.   

The next few weeks will see me meeting with staff, students and governors.  I am also 

keen to meet with you, as parents/carers to be able to share my thoughts with you.  I 

will, therefore, be delivering a short presentation on Monday 4th March, commencing at 

6.30pm, in the school lecture theatre.  Mr Tony Bowles, CEO of Invictus will also be in 

attendance. 

 Furthermore, shortly after half term, I intend to hold surgeries enabling you to meet me 

on a one to one basis should you need to discuss any on-going issues.  Further details 

of dates and times will be communicated after half-term.   

I very much look forward to meeting and working with you to ensure that we deliver an 

excellent education for all of our students at Kinver High School. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Daniel Taylor 

Interim Headteacher 
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